
SHOW YOUR SCHOOL SPIRIT!
ORGANIZE YOUR LOCKER!

The Frisch Parents Association 
 is selling 

COUGAR APPAREL  
& LOCKER LADDERS

Pickup for other students will be in the office on the 
first day of school.  

Check out some of our featured Cougar Store items below
& click on the link above to view more items

Questions? Contact: Ilana Gdanski igdanski@yahoo.com or Aviva Breda avivabreda@gmail.com
online  available.

CLICK HERE TO PRE-ORDER ONLINE!
Freshman orders will be placed in students’ lockers and

can be retrieved during Freshman Orientation on September 3rd.

The Cougar Store will be open for purchases at
“Freshman Parent Night” on September 5, 2019.

https://squareup.com/market/frisch-fpa-cougar-store

